http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=47473

Community Medical Center Annual Meeting Set
(Falls City) - Community Medical Center in Falls City will have its Annual Community Meeting,
Thursday, April 9 at 5 p.m. in the CMC Education Room at the hospital.

The meeting 1s open and the public is invited to attend.

Ryan Larsen, hospital CEO, will provide information and answering questions about the state of the
hospital and its performance in 2014 in terms of quality, patient experience, finance, and community
benefit. The meeting is expected to last no more than 45 minutes.

Larsen said, “We believe it’s important for a community hospital to be accountable to the
community. This is our chance to report to the people we serve on what we are doing to deserve their
trust. Whether they attend in person or hear our report through the news media, I hope people can be
proud of their hospital.”
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